The New Miraj Education Society's

Kanya Mahavidyalaya, Miraj

Internal Quality Assurance Cell

FEEDBACK REPORT ON CURRICULUM - 2021-22

REPORT

Feedback on the curriculum for the academic year 2020-21 was filled online by students, teachers, alumni and employers through google form. It was analyzed by IQAC. The feedback analysis report was presented in the meeting of College Development Committee. After the discussion it was decided to send this report to Shivaji University, Kolhapur for the proper action.

In feedback, the following suggestions are common.

- 1. Curriculum should be revised regularly.
- 2. The current topics should be incorporated in the curriculum.
- 3. The curriculum should be skill based and job oriented.
- 4. The curriculum should have the scope to corporate world.
- 5. Technical knowledge should be acquired through the curriculum.
- 6. The curriculum should be practical based.

Principal Kanya Mahavidyalaya, Mira



The New Miraj Education Society, Miraj Affiliated to Shivaji University, Kolhapur 雹 (0233): 2223347

A MAHAVIDYALAYA,

Post Box No. 29, Shivaji Road, Miraj - 416 410. (Dist.Sangli) Website: www.km-miraj.org E-mail: kanyamahavidyalayamiraj@gmail.com

Ref. No.: Kmm/2622-23/215

Date: 27/12/2022

To, Registrar, Shivaji University, Kolhapur

Subject: Regarding to Feedback of various stakeholders about syllabus

Respected Sir,

With reference to above mentioned subject, we are sending herewith the reports of analysed Feedback of students, teachers, alumni and employers for your consideration and proper action. This report is also sent by mail to the address of the university e-mail address directorbcud@unishivaji.ac.in. We request you to take the suggestions into consideration when syllabus will be revised. The report is enclosed herewith.

Please take proper action.

Thanking You.

Yours faithfully,

Principal Kanya Mahavidyalaya, Mirat

1.4.2 Feedback Action Taken - E-mail to Shivaji University, Kolhapur for proper action





